At its March meeting, the
Planning Commission set a
schedule for public forums on
two separate topics. On April 22,

the Commission will accept
public input regarding a proposal

by the League of Women Voters
to require real estate developers
to hold a neighborhood meeting
on major projects before
submitting formal applications to

the city. Then, on April 29, the

Commission will solicit public

comment on a draft plan for
expansion of the city’'s urban
growth area. Both sessions will
take place in the City Hall
Council Chambers starting at
7:30 p.m.

The April 22 forum on pre-
application neighborhood
meetings has been a while in the
making. The League of Women
Voters originally requested city
consideration of this idea back in
the fall of 2007. Then, last
summer, the League followed up
with a letter asking the
Commission to place the matter
on its docket. In the League’s
correspondence regarding this
subject, it states “there is an
urgent need for more public
discussion early in the planning

process in Pullman to ensure civil
and reasoned discourse as our
city grows.” While setting up this
forum, Commission members
indicated that the proposal has
merit, but there are several
potential pitfalls, such as costs
and delays for developers, that
must be explored prior to making
any sort of recommendation on
the matter.

The forum on April 29 will
focus on the urban growth area
(UGA), defined as the land both
inside and outside the city limits
that the community expects to
grow into within a certain period
of time. After our experience with
significant local growth over the
past 15 years, the City Council
asked the Commission to
reexamine the city’s existing UGA
(adopted in 1999) to ensure there
is an adequate supply of land
available for future development.
The Commission, thinking long-
term, is evaluating a proposed
UGA to address city needs for the
next 50 years. Recently, planning
staff performed an analysis to
determine the amount of property
needed by the city over that
amount of time (under the

#



assumption that Pullman’s current
population of 27,150 would increase to
46,000 by the year 2060), and determined
that more land would be demanded in
residential, commercial, and industrial
categories. During the latter part of 2008,
the Commission discussed various options
for distributing potential future growth, and

selected one alternative for presentation to
the public at the upcoming forum on April

29. This “Draft 2060 Land Use Plan” is

shown below. On this map, the proposed
expansion of the UGA is shown with wide
diagonal stripes, identified with the labels

“LDR” (Low Density Residential),
“HDR” (High Density Residential) or
“IC” (Industrial/Commercial).

Anyone who is interested in the subjects
described above is encouraged to attend one
or both of the public forums to participate in
the proceedings. The Planning Commission
will welcome all comments!



ASSISTANCE OFFERED FOR FIRST-TIME HOME BUYERS
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This newsletter is an occasional and voluntary
publication of the planning department and does not
take the place of official notices required by law.
Information provided in this newsletter is subject to
change. Please contact the planning department or
review official notices distributed by the city to confirm
the information contained herein.

For any readers who are not currently receiving this
newsletter by email and who wish to register for th is
service, please contact the planning department for
assistance.




